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Dear   Residents   of   the   Glen   and   Glen   Heights,   
    

As   per   discussion   at   our   last   board   meeting,   it   was   voted   to   continue   to   encourage   dog   owners   
to   guide   their   pets   to   the   designated   areas   marked   with   rocks   across   from   units   82,   86,   92,   and   
100.    This   in   no   way   eliminates   dog   owners’   responsibility   to   pick   up   waste   in   any   area   of   the  
Glen   as   per   the   City   Ordinance.    Please   do   not   allow   dogs   to   relieve   themselves   on   the   main   
lawn   to   avoid   brown   spots.    We   continue   to   try   and   reduce   the   cost   of   plant   replacement   and   
repair,   so   walking   your   dogs   away   from   people’s   yards   helps   in   this   endeavor.   
    

We   also   want   to   make   you   aware   of   complaints   of   barking   at   early   hours   in   the   morning.    This   
can   be   a   noise   violation   for   neighbors   who   are   trying   to   sleep.   
    

Please   remember   to   send   your   concerns   directly   to   our   Management   Company   and   not   directly   
to   Board   Members.   
    

Being   considerate   pet   owners   makes   the   Glen   a   friendly   and   special   place   to   live.   
    

Respectfully,   
The   Board   
    

Sincerely,   
Liane   Cunningham,   CCAM   
Certified   Community   Association   Manager   
Regency   Management   Group   
24571   Silver   Cloud   Ct   #101   
Monterey,   CA   93940   
PH:    831-647-2442   
Fax:    831-647-2441   
Email:    lcunningham@regencymg.com   


